
Greetings FSCJ Family! 
  
“Time and tide wait for no man.” 
  
I wanted to express my most sincere appreciation to everyone who has altered their 
work environments, prepared for change, and especially gone above and beyond the 
call of duty preparing for Monday. The energy and focus to advance our mission during 
one of the most turbulent and unsettling times in our lifetime is truly appreciated. I know 
re-engaging our students on Monday will still bring unforeseen challenges, but I also 
know that FSCJ is resilient, flexible and committed to moving forward. 
  
Thank you… one and all for your commitment and dedication to FSCJ and our students. 
  
Dr. A 
 


